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The Secretary
Legislative Scrutiny Committee,

I strongly oppose this Bill.
Specifically I object to the Primary Principle (Clause 8) "of driving economic

development" and find the reference to "potential social and environmental outcomes
tokenistic at best.

The powers granted to the Chief Minister and Territory Controller by this bill
represent an enormous overreach.

We need laws that provide the best outcomes for all Territorians, not just economic
interests.

Sincereli





